
California University of Pennsylvania Hazing Report for the years 2017 to 2021 

 

 

2017:         

 

4/12/17    Kappa Alpha Psi and Krimson Kourt Inc.  Accused by third party of hazing involving  

                   verbal abuse, eating expired food and paddling of Krimson Kourt members.                                        

                   Allegations unfounded.  National headquarters notified.  Krimson Kourt national  

                   assisted in the investigation. 

 

2018:           

 

4/16/2018 Phi Gamma Delta accused of hazing.  Third party report of new members being  

                             Sleep deprived and emotionally abused.  Allegations unfounded.  National   

                             headquarters notified. 

 

2019: 

 

5/2/2019 Alpha Phi Omega investigation has been completed regarding report being 

received at end of spring semester.  Third party report of new members being 

required to wear and show "pledge pins", to memorize and perform a selected 

sonnet and to walk through a course while blindfolded.   The organization was 

found not responsible for hazing after the investigation.  University personnel 

worked with the members and advisor to address and correct concerns that 

lead to the allegations.  

 

Alpha Sigma Tau – Allegations of hazing by anonymous third party investigated 

by National Headquarters and University. Allegation included new members not 

being allowed to wear stitched letters, being required to complete library hours 

and attend workshops, being required to wear pins, being required to 

participate in line ups where derogatory comments were directed towards them 

and were given parameters for alcohol consumption. Following investigation, 

the chapter was found responsible for hazing due to allegations of limiting 

access to stitched letters and requiring library hours and workshop attendance 

were substantiated. The other allegations were not substantiated. The chapter 

was placed on University Probation through March 13, 2020 and required to 

complete additional educational activities by National Headquarters. 

 

2020:                    No hazing issues reported for the year 2020. 

 



               2021:                   No issues reported to date 

 

Report updated on 8/01/21 by Dr. John Burnett, Director of Equity, Compliance and Title IX 

Coordination 

 

 

 

 

 


